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Carts are the property of Frederick County
Government and should remain at the house
they are assigned to, even if residents move.

When placing carts out for curbside collection,
they should be set no farther than 6 feet from the 
road and at least four feet away from possible 
obobstructions (such as trees, cars, mailboxes, etc.)
Carts should be placed with the wheels and handles 
towards the curb.

Recyclables should never be placed inside plastic bags
for collection (except for bags of bags.)

Following these guidelines makes the collection process 
safer and more efficient. 

Thank Thank you!

Recyclables should never be placed inside plastic bags
for collection (except for bags of bags.)

Recycling collection will NOT take place on
the following holidays:

GOOD FRIDAY - 4/22
MEMORIAL DAY - MONDAY, 5/30

LABOR DAY - MONDAY, 9/5
THANKSGIVING - THURSDAY, 11/24

After a holiday, the collection schedule for theAfter a holiday, the collection schedule for the
remainder of the week shifts one day later

than the usual day.

See the calendar below for your street’s
exact collection days.

Carts should be placed at the curb no later than 6 am
of the day of collection.


